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I’m not a wine lover, 
I’m a fermented grape nut!

2014 Nebbiolo, SBC
Aroma

Pomegranate, cranberry, 
molasseses, red rose, 
cinnamon and bay leaf

Flavor
White and bing cherry, 
kirsch, mint, porcini 
mushrooms, orange zest, 
and fresh cranberry

Food Pairings
Roasted meats

and grilled vegetables

www.palminawines.com

www.palminawines.com www.palminawines.com

I’m not a wine lover, 
I’m a fermented grape nut!

2014 Nebbiolo, SBC
Aroma

Pomegranate, cranberry, 
molasseses, red rose, 
cinnamon and bay leaf

Flavor
White and bing cherry, 
kirsch, mint, porcini 
mushrooms, orange zest, 
and fresh cranberry

Food Pairings
Roasted meats

and grilled vegetables

I’m not a wine lover, 
I’m a fermented grape nut!

2014 Nebbiolo, SBC
Aroma

Pomegranate, cranberry, 
molasseses, red rose, 
cinnamon and bay leaf

Flavor
White and bing cherry, 
kirsch, mint, porcini 
mushrooms, orange zest, 
and fresh cranberry

Food Pairings
Roasted meats

and grilled vegetables
I’m not a wine lover, 

I’m a fermented grape nut!

2014 Nebbiolo, SBC
Aroma

Pomegranate, cranberry, 
molasseses, red rose, 
cinnamon and bay leaf

Flavor
White and bing cherry, 
kirsch, mint, porcini 
mushrooms, orange zest, 
and fresh cranberry

Food Pairings
Roasted meats

and grilled vegetables


